Graham Road Recycling & Disposal Facility
1820 South Graham Road

. . Medical Lake, WA 98022

e ACEIEN T (509) 244-0151 (Office)

(509) 244-0207 (Fax)

April 17,2013

Mr. Marc Torre

Sunshine Disposal and Recycling
PO Box 51

Spokane, WA. 98840

Subject: Rate Increase Notice/Asbestos Waste Addition

Dear Marc:

Due to increased operating costs, a rate increase is necessary. This letter serves as notice that your UTC
disposal rates for waste delivered to the Graham Road Landfill (GRL) will increase to:

$38.40 Mixed Recyclables, Demolition Debris (CDL)
$29.41 Industrial Processing Waste

$20.89 Foundry Casting Slag

$34.90 Special Waste (Permit Required)

$175.00 Asbestos (Friable or Non-Friable)

NOTE: The previous notification letter did not include the 32-cent SRHD Fee.
Hours of operation are 8 am to 4 pm Monday - Friday.
RCW 70.95.212 requires that we provide at a minimum the 75-day notification period; these rates will

take effect on July 1, 2013,

If you have any questions concerning this rate increase, please contact me at 509-244-0151 or e-mail
dlowe@wm.com

Sincerely,
Graham Road Recycling and Disposal Facility

David K. Lowe
District Manager



4 Graham Road Recycling & Disposal Facility
| 1820 South Graham Road
o ¥ ., Medical Lake, WA 99022
RASTE MANLGENENT {509) 244-0151 (Office)
{509) 244-0207 (Fax)

April 18, 2013

Mr. Marco Gonzalez
Waste Management of Spokane
11321 E. Indiana Rd
Spokane, WA. 99206

Subject: Rate Increase Notice/Asbestos Waste Addition

Dear Marco:

Due to increased operating costs, a rate increase is necessary. This letter serves as notice that your UTC
disposal rates for waste delivered to the Graham Road Landfill (GRL) will increase to:

$38.40 Mixed Recyclables, Demolition Debris (CDL)
$29.41 Industrial Processing Waste

$20.89 Foundry Casting Slag

$34.90 Special Waste (Permit Required)

$175.00 Asbestos (Friable or Non-Friable)

NOTE: The previous notification letter did not include the 32-cent SRHD Fee.
Hours of operation are 8 am to 4 pm Monday - Friday.
RCW 70.95.212 requires that we provide at a minimum the 75-day notification period; these rates will

take effect on July 1, 2013.

If you have any questions concerning this rate increase please contact me at 509-244-0151 or e-mail
dlowe@wm.com

Sincerely,
Graham Road Recycling and Disposal Facility

AF T
David K. Lowe
District Manager



